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Question:  

 

What is the government’s allocated budget for financial year 2014-5 and over the forward 

estimates for Rural Pharmacy Workforce Program? How much of the budget has already 

been committed? 

   

 

Answer: 

 

The 2014-15 budget allocation for the Rural Pharmacy Workforce Program (RPWP) is 

$7.75 million.  Actual expenditure to 31 January 2015 was $2.18 million. 

 

The RPWP is funded under the Fifth Community Pharmacy Agreement, which expires on 

30 June 2015.  As a decision of Government has not yet been taken with regard to any future 

community pharmacy agreement, it is not possible to report any forward commitments of 

funding for this programme beyond 2014-15. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


